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T23/53240 

Mr Gerard Hayes 
Secretary 
Health Services Union 
Locked Bag 3 
Australia Square NSW 1215 
 
Via email: hsu@hsu.net.au  
 
Dear Mr Hayes 
 
I write to advise that Prince of Wales Hospital has been announced as the host site for the 
SESLHD Virtual Health Hub, which will build on the foundations of remote monitoring in the 
community provided already by our Community Management Centre (CMC).  
 
This exciting opportunity provides resources to enable the governance and management of 
the SESLHD Virtual Health Hub. As such, we have established a new program – 
Community Connection and Virtual Health (CCVH). Discussions with relevant staff about 
these new services had taken place.  
 
I attach the POWH organisation chart for your information.  
 
Should you require any further information in relation to this matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact Helen Petrusa on 0499 787 689 or at 
helen.petrusa@health.nsw.gov.au 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jennie Barry 
General Manager | Prince of Wales Hospital and Sydney and Sydney Eye Hospital 
South Eastern Sydney Local Health District    
 
Date: 22 August 2023 
 
 
Cc: Tom Stevanja tom.stevanja@hsu.asn.au 
 
Enclosed: POWH SSEH Organisational Chart  
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